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Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in class. In 

the meantime, pupils can still bring in birthday treats to share, but we are asking for these to be brought 

in two days in advance, following COVID guidance. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 ` 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carols Evening 

A big thank you to everyone who braved the 

weather last night to attend our Carols Evening. The 

choir really enjoyed getting to perform in front of 

everyone  

despite the  

conditions.  

Hopefully, 

next year  

we will be  

back in the  

hall for a  

proper  

Christmas  

Fair. 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to the 

raffle. The details of the prize winners will be sent 

out via Parent Mail and prizes can be collected from 

the school office. We would also like to thank 

Cassandra Fellingham-Orr for all the hard work she 

put in gathering prizes and selling tickets.   We will 

update you all next week with the amount raised. 

 

Iron Man Crisp Packet Collection 

The School Council collected up all of the crisp 

packets in each class and will be sending them 

off to be made into emergency blankets for 

the homeless very soon. Thank you for your 

support for this worthwhile cause. 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

December 2021 

Thurs 16 Chartwells Christmas Lunch & 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Fri 17 Last day of term 

January 2022 

Tues 4  INSET Day 

Wed 5 Children return to school 

Headteacher’s Award 
Romey is a worthy recipient of the award this week 

for her art work inspired by  

David Hockney. Her beautiful  

work was used as an example to  

the class of how to accurately  

recreate his style. 

 

 

Luke 3:1-6  
 

‘The winding roads must be  

made straight, and the rough  

paths made smooth.’ 

  

Catholic Schools Inspection 

A big thank you to those who responded to our 

parent questionnaire for our Catholic Schools 

Inspection earlier this week. We look forward 

to sharing the report from this inspection once 

released. 

 

 

 Age Appropriate Viewing 

There have been several instances this term where 

it has come to light that pupils have been accessing 

inappropriate content, whether that be online, on 

TV or gaming. This can often be seen to have a 

negative impact on school life. Please make sure 

that any devices children are using  

have the necessary safety measures  

in place to ensure that what they  

are viewing is age-appropriate.  
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